
 
Grant Assistance for Grass-Roots Human Security Project 

Completion of 
The Project for the Improvement of School Transportation System 

 at Richmond Park Primary School 
 

Through our Grant Assistance for Grass-Roots Human Security Project, one new school bus was 

officially handed over to Richmond Park Primary School, and the project was completed on the 5th 

of June, 2020. Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, the school has remained closed nationwide. 

However, we believe that Jamaica’s efforts to combat this disease will yield positive results. We 

hope the students of this school will start commuting in the new school bus and will receive the 

benefit from the safe transportation when the school resumes. The government of Japan will 

continue to support Jamaica while strengthening the partnership between Jamaica and Japan. 
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